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Rev. Eric Asante, Administrator 
 

Administrative Assistant, Lynn Lorusso                     SCHEDULE OF MASSES 
Email:  Lynn.sacredheart@verizon.net                                 Lord’s Day: 
Website: shscparish.com                    Saturday 4:00 PM, Sunday 10:00 AM 
Rectory: Telephone: 508-752-1608                                   Weekday:  
Fax: 508-757-2462                Monday-Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 9:00 AM 
Church/Bingo Hall: 508-752-9798      (No Mass on Thursday)  
Food Pantry: 508-753-2555               Blessed Sacrament Adoration/First Friday:  
          Food Pantry Hours: Thursday 9:45am—2:30pm,                                                   9:30 AM - 5:30PM    
       Saturday 10am –1pm  
Prayer Shawls Ministry call the rectory                           Confessions: 
Bingo: Every Friday 6:30-10pm lower church hall                                    Every Saturday 3-3:30 PM 
 
          

Parish Vision Statement: 
We, as Christ’s disciples, are the hands, minds & voices which lovingly glorify God by serving  

Each other as a Christian family. 



 
 
 
 
 

(As of Monday) 
Saint Vincent Hospital at Worcester Medical Center:  

Loretta Rochette. 
 

We will not be calling UMass Memorial as they don’t have an sys-
tem to give us the information we need.  If you or a loved one is in 

one of those hospitals please let us know so we can be sure to 
visit them and pray for them. 

   
 Please continue to pray for all of our service men & women 

who serve to protect us. 
 

 

(Please arrive at least 15 minutes before Mass) 
 
Saturday, August 18 
Lector: Deb Durnin 
Commentator: Kathy Hannon 
Minister of Holy Communion: Catherine Darensbourgh, Ei-
leen Kaminski 
 
Sunday, August 19 
Lector: Patricia Reardon 
Commentator: Dan Fullen 
Altar Servers: Samuel Adusei 
Ministers of Holy Communion: Elaine Halpin, Jo Luikey, 
Patti Taylor, Patricia Reardon, Rose Kempton, Alma 
Sheehan. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
As 

Catholics, we have an obligation to participate in society, 
and specifically to participate by voting. The Primary Elec-
tion is September 4. If you are not registered to vote, you 
must do so by August 15. Registration forms are available 
on the table near the elevator. You can also register online 
at www.sec.state.ma.us  and click the button for Elections. 
On the website you can also request an absentee ballot, 
change your party affiliation, find out where you vote, and 
view a sample ballot. If you do not have a computer and 
would like an absentee ballot, call your Town Clerk's office. 
In Worcester it is 508-799-1134. We are called to vote in a 
way that is consistent with our faith, to vote into office 
those representatives who truly represent our beliefs. Mas-
sachusetts Citizens for Life publishes a voter guide as 
does the Leagues of Women Voters. You can access their 
guides on their websites. Go 
to:www.masscitizensforlife.org and www.lwvma.org  

 

WEEK OF August 11 & 12, 2018 

OF  MASSES  

 August 11—   Ninteenth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 

PM  –  Members of our Parish 

 Ninteenth Sunday in Ordi-

nary Time

AM   

, August 18   Twentieth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 

PM  –   

, August 19~ Twentienth Sunday in Ordi-

nary Time 

AM  

AM  

 
19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Have you ever approached a hushed group and were certain 
they were talking about you? It's an uncomfortable feeling to 

catch people murmuring about what you did, said, or didn't do. 
It breeds division and exclusion. In today's Gospel, Jesus in-

vites us to just the opposite.  
The reading opens with the crowds "murmuring" their doubts 
about Jesus after he has proclaimed himself the Bread of Life. 
"Is this not Jesus, the son of Joseph ? how can he say 'I have 

come down from heaven'?" In his response, Jesus brings up the 
Israelites and the manna God brought them in the desert. If you 

turn back to the story in Exodus, you'll see another similar 
word: murmuring. As the going got tough, the Israelites doubt-
ed Moses and God's plan to protect and care for them as a cho-

sen people. Here, Jesus proposes a difficult theological con-
cept. Jesus himself is "the living bread" and "flesh for the life 

of the world."  
This is not an exclusive concept. "Everyone who listens to my 
Father and learns from him comes to me." Why? Because "the 

Father who sent me draw[s] him." The next time you're at 
Mass, take a few moments to watch the communion line. 

Young and old, families and singles, diverse races and cultures 
and stories ? we are all drawn to the Eucharistic table. Catholic 
doctrine may require faith, but it is a faith possible for anyone 

who seeks truth. Christianity does not hide behind locked doors 
in an exclusive clubhouse, whispering behind the backs of non-
believers. Jesus compels us to share the love of God the Father 
for his children, that we one day be joined with Him and "live 

forever."  
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http://www.sec.state.ma.us/
http://www.masscitizensforlife.org/
http://www.lwvma.org/
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August 17, 2018 
 

Team # 3— Alma Sheehan, Dave Dubey, Donald Du-
charme, Tony & Elaine Halpin 

 
The  Every  –Week Crew  and Early  Shift  Workers 

Theresa Courtney, John Harrington, Lisa Hickory, Emma 
Lusignan, Patricia Wassel, Joan Lorusso, Pat Markiewicz, 
Ed Corrigan, Carole Nourse, Jeannine Corrigan, Debra Di-

az, Donald Ducharme, Fran Peperato, Debbie Plant, Ed 
Wall, Julie Carrigan & Michael Burgraff 

 
Ladies Guild Kitchen Crew: 

June Sulminski & Beverly Farrar 
 

**Vision statement is located on the cover of bulletin** 

 
 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 

The Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, 
celebrated on August 15th, commemorates the death of 
Mary and her bodily assumption into Heaven, before her 
body could begin to decay--a foretaste of our own bodily 
resurrection at the end of time. Because it signifies the 
Blessed Virgin's passing into eternal life. 
(Aboutreliglion .com) 
 

The Holy Day of Obligation Mass Times are: 
Wednesday, August 15th @ 9AM 
Wednesday, August 15th @ 5:30pm 

 
Collection for the Church in Central and Eastern Eu-

rope 

This week, our second collection will be for the Church in Cen-
tral and Eastern Europe.  Your donation today helps restore 
the Church and build the future in over 25 countries still 
struggling to recover in the aftermath of communist rule.  
Funds from this collection help support reconstruction, educa-
tion, formation, and poverty outreach.  For more information, 
please visit www.usccb.org/ccee.  Thank you for your generosi-
ty. 
 

Religious Education Registration 
We will be holding Religious Education Registration on 

Sunday, August 19 & Sunday, August 26th.  Judy Keenan 
will be in the hall immediately following Mass. 

 
Lipstick 

Ladies please blot your lipstick prior to receiving the pre-
cious blood.  The lipstick sticks to the cups and is hard to 

get off when cleaning them. 

  
 
 
 
 

 
Join us for a Fun Filled Week of Vacation Bible School.  We 
will be celebrating on August 13-17th, 9am-12noon, here in 
our parish hall.  We welcome grades K-5, fee is $10.00 per 
child (scholarships are available).  Please fill out the regis-
tration form on the table near the elevator and return to the 
collection basket or the rectory.  Any questions please call 

Lynn at 508-752-1608. 
 

Back Packs for South Worcester Neighborhood 
Center 
During August the Ladies Guild is collecting school 
supplies to fill backpacks.  Items needed:  back-
packs, crayons, colored markers, colored pencils, 
pens, pencils, glue sticks, rulers and notebooks.  
Contributions can be placed in the box under the 
table at the elevator.  Thanks for your help in start-
ing a studentôs school year well. 
Deadline for donations are August 19th  

 

The Ignatian Spiritual Exercises in Daily Life 
A 30 week directed prayer experience in the tradition of 
St. Ignatius of Loyola is being offered by a team of Jesu-
its and parishioners experienced in Ignatian pray-
er.  Starting on October 2nd, each weekly session will be 
approximately ninety minutes and will include reflec-
tion, direction and presentation.  Sessions will be held 
on Tuesday evenings at St. Peterôs Church in Worcester 
adjacent to Clark University. 
Information nights will be held at St. Rose of Lima in 
Northborough on August 19th, St. Maryôs in Jefferson 
on August 26th and St. Peterôs in Worcester on August 

28th, each at 6PM.  Information and an application 
form is available on the web site: http://

www.findinggodindailylife.com/worcesterspex-
home .  You can contact the team by e-mail 

at worcspex19@gmail.com or call Dick Kirk at 508-885-
4462. 

OUR RESPONSE TO GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 
 

August 5, 2018 
Not Updated 

Summertime is a time of vacations. However, our parish  
expenses do not take a vacation. Please remember to  

continue to support your parish by turning in your envelopes 
for the time you are away. 

 Thank you! 

http://www.findinggodindailylife.com/worcesterspex-home
http://www.findinggodindailylife.com/worcesterspex-home
http://www.findinggodindailylife.com/worcesterspex-home
mailto:worcspex19@gmail.com

